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Mr Alex Kummant 
Chief Executive Officer 
Aurizon Network Pty Ltd 
GPO Box 456 
Brisbane QLD 4001 

DearMr~t ~ 

Approval of New Reference Tariffs for Middlemount to Dalrymple Bay Coal Terminal 

I am writing to advise you that, in accordance with clause 6.4.2(g) of Aurizon Network's 2010 access undertaking 

(UT3), we have approved Aurizon Network's application for new reference tariffs for the train service from the 

Middlemount mine to Dalrymple Bay Coal Terminal (DBCT) for the 2011-12, 2012-13 and 2013-14 years. 

The reasons for our decision are outlined in the attachment to this letter. 

This letter constitutes a written notice for the purposes of clause 6.4.2(i)(ii) of UT3. We will publish this letter (and 

the attachment) on our website, for the information of stakeholders. 

Should Aurizon Network staff wish to discuss this matter, they should contact Tania Homan on 07 3222 0504. 

Yours sincerely 

Malcolm Roberts 
Chairman 
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